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Kirkland, April

From: Tammy Houdlette <thoudlette@kidsrsu.org>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 8:10 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: CMP corridor 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I do not support this corridor at all! We spend time every summer at Moxie Lake and we have so enjoyed the beauty and wildlife 

found there. We have rafted, camped and hiked in the Forks and have met families from all over the northeast that have 

traveled to enjoy these things as well. This will not only ruin the natural beauty of this area, but also harm the economy. This 

area and the wildlife there should be protected from this development. Sincerely, Mrs. Tammy Houdlette 

 

Sent from my iPad 


